S, Fw: Public Hearing on 11 August 2009 (S09-0003 A)
= Suzanne Allen de Sanchez to: Cynthia C Johnson 08/10/2009 11:41 AM

Suzanne Allen de Sanchez, MPA
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
El Dorado County

530.621.5394
——- Forwarded by Suzanne Allen de Sanchez/PV/EDC on 08/10/2009 11:40 AM ——-

From: Pierre Rivas/PV/EDC

To: Suzanne Allen de Sanchez/PV/EDC@TCP

Cc: Jonathan | Fong/PV/EDC@TCP

Date: 08/10/2009 11:29 AM

Subject: Fw: Public Hearing on 11 August 2009 (S09-0003 A)
Hi Suzanne,

| am forwarding to you a comment we received on BOS ltem 33 (09-1004) being heard tomorrow.

Thanks.

Pierre

——- Forwarded by Pierre Rivas/PV/EDC on 08/10/2009 11:24 AM ——-

Planning/PV/EDC
Sent by: Thomas R To Pierre Rivas/PV/EDC@TCP
Purciel/PV/EDC
cc
07/27/2009 10:07 AM Subject Fw: Public Hearing on 11 August 2009 (S09-0003 A)

Pierre:

As this appeal is unassigned as of this date, could you please forward the comment below to the
appropriate staff member(s) handling this project.

Thanks!
Tom
——- Forwarded by Thomas R Purciel/PV/EDC on 07/27/2009 10:04 AM ——-
Andy Schildt
g <andy.schildt@yahoo.com> To planning@co.el-dorado.ca.us
E ’ 07/27/2009 09:29 AM cc

Subject Public Hearing on 11 August 2009

Reference: Special Use Permit S09-0003 for installing a LED Sign



I object of the installation of a LED reader board sign at the corner of El Dorado Hills Blvd. and Harvard Wa
does not fit into the El Dorado Hills community and would cheapen the "signature" El Dorado Hills Bouleva
signage would also be a precedent to allow other businesses along El Dorado Hills Blvd, say at St. Andrew's
the future.

Thank you.

Andy Schildt
(916) 933-4619



